
 City Council Agenda Item 

Title of Agenda Item: Council Discussion on the Approval of the purchase of Administrative Vehicles-
Procurement/Information Technology 

Submitted By: Josh Cox, IT Director  

Date Submitted: 11-11-2024 

Work Session Date: 11-18-2024 

Council Meeting Date: 11-18-2024 

Background/History: 

The IT department currently uses vehicles supplied by the Public Works Department. The vehicles that are 
currently being used are more than 10 years old and/or have over 150K miles. The IT department is requesting to 
purchase two small trucks as well as small cargo van from DOAS cooperative contract 9999-SPD-40199373 with 
Wade Ford. The cost for the van is $46,210.00 and the cost for each truck is $32,030.00 for a total cost of 
$110,270.00 utilizing ARPA funds, which was approved during this year's budget meeting with City Manager and 
the Finance Director.  

 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval to use ARPA funds for the purchase of 3 vehicles for the IT department. 

 

Cost: $  110,270.00 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

 

 


